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Dear parents,  
We are so proud of our Year sixes. The atmosphere during SATS week was extremely 
chilled and this is credit to them. We also received a Local Authority monitoring visit 
who commended our exemplary practices. Thank you to the 
team for all their hard work in supporting SATS.  

Colour Dash 

 

Not sure whether 
the staff or the 

children had more 
fun… We raised 
£2,268 for LCH 

thank you so much! 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 Thursday 23rd May  
- Village Coffee and Cake 
(Bradgate Class) 
- Bikeability Level 1 (Year 6) 
w/c Monday 27th May Half Term holiday 
Monday 3rd June - Back to school 
Thursday 6th June - Drumming showcase 
Friday 7th June 
- Forest School, Linford Class 
- KS2 theatre trip 
Tuesday 11th June - Sports afternoon 
Wednesday 12th June - Music showcase 
Friday 14th June - Forest School, Linford Class 

Next half term is really busy! A full list of dates 
will follow in the newsletter next week.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This term’s focus 
is – Adventures 

Village Coffee and Cake 

Bradgate Class will be going to the Village Coffee and Cake next Thursday as part of our      
regular participation in this community event.  

We would be very grateful for donations of cakes (bought or labelled with ingredients if 
homemade). Please could these be brought to the office first thing on Thursday.  

Ark Farm visit to 

Linford Class 

 

 
 

SATS  

Year 6 smashed it this 
week, remaining calm   
under pressure as they 

took their KS2 SATS. We 
hope they enjoy a well 

deserved break over the 
weekend and come back 
ready to enjoy their last 
few weeks at Newtown 
Linford Primary School. 

Well done everyone! 

 

Year 2 are taking optional 
KS1 SATS over the week. 

These are no longer a 
statutory requirement 

but we are using them to 
support our teacher    

assessments. 

Library Books 

Please can you have a look at home for any school library books that may have ended up on your bookshelves by 
accident! We are particularly missing books from the EYFS/KS1 section.  


